

Monday 9th September 2019



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Caroline Jobling

Tel: 01902 734167

Email: office@featherstoneacademy.co.uk Website: www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk

Dear Parents,

School Photographer

Please note that the photographer will be in school on Thursday 12th September.

Individual and sibling photographs will be taken during the school day including Little Learners through to Year 6.

For any of you wishing to have a photograph with pre-school children that do not currently attend Featherstone Academy, the photographer will start at 8:00am in the school hall. Please use the KS2 playground gate to enter. We appreciate that sometimes this is quite busy; please bear with us, the photographer will endeavour to get through everyone as efficiently as possible. Please be mindful of the children in our regular breakfast club.

Whole class photographs will be taken during November.

Many thanks,

Sandra Pugh Pupil & Parent Support













